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General Michael,
 
Thank you for taking the time to meet with me and my team at NAAG. We were grateful for
the opportunity to discuss the issues that matter so much to all of us – from data and privacy,
to perceived bias, to content on our platform. It is incredibly important to Facebook and to the
tech industry that we get these issues right.  
 
We are committed to working with and supporting your office. As other questions or concerns
arise, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.
 
My very best,
Sheryl 
 
sheryl sandberg | chief operating officer | facebook 
1 facebook way | menlo park, ca | 94025
sheryl@fb.com
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